
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_182_23 
 

You asked:  
As per my records, Solo Service Group cleaning contract has expired. I 

would like to know whether this contract is still valid or replaced by any 

other supplier.  

If all the information besides the contract dates are the same, I am happy 
to just receive an update on the contract dates.  

All previous information on the contract remains the same however; there has 

been one continuation to the existing contract under ESPO Framework ref NMD-

DCO-47479. 
 

Please note the Solo Contract is an All Wales Contract managed by NHS Wales 
Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP) whom provides procurement services for 

all Wales NHS Health Boards, the Health Board does not directly deal with the 
contract.  Therefore, if any further information is required please contact NWSSP 

directly at the following address: shared.services@wales.nhs.uk 
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